
Cabinet Meeting Notes February 1, 2012 

Campus Conversations – Dr. Vancko will address faculty and staff on Thursday, February 9, in Upper 

Champlin Hall at 9:00 and 3:00. The presentation will focus on the SUNY Cobleskill budget. 

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony – Dr. Vancko will cut the ribbon at a ceremony hailing the improvements to 

Prentice Hall at 8:30 am on Thursday, February 2. 

 

“Walk Around” – Cabinet members will “walk around” Champlin Hall to assess facility conditions/needs. 

 


